
JULY 2022 

 

RE: COVID-19 UPDATES 

 

TO: All Roper Pump Company Employees 

 

Counties surrounding Roper Pump Company have experienced a significant increase in positive COVID-

19 cases.  The Jackson County COVID-19 Community level has now risen to “high”, indicating that the 

CDC is recommending masks to be worn indoors in public.   

We now advise anyone that is in close proximity (within 6ft) of others to wear a mask.  The company will 

continue to provide masks, as we have in the past.  Please see HR if you need one.  

If you have been exposed to a positive COVID-19 case, please refer to the CDC website or contact 

Human Resources for guidance.  If you have tested positive for COVID-19 or are experiencing even minor 

symptoms of COVID-19, do not come into work, and contact HR.   

We will continue to monitor COVID-19 cases in our local communities and adjust the guidance as 

needed. 

 

See below link to the direct CDC guidance on exposure and when to quarantine.   

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/faq.html#If-You-Come-into-Close-Contact-with-

Someone-with-COVID-19 

 

You may review more general information regarding the COVID-19 virus on the CDC website:  

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/about-covid-19.html 

 

      

Diane F. Edwards                 

President – Roper Pump Company               
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